Certification of Event Venue Access
This is to certify that the bearer of this letter has been

invited by the event organizers to attend
“THE MORNING AFTER: A CIVIL SOCIETY REPORTBACK”

to be held at the Second Floor of the Church Center for the United Nations

located at 777 United Nations Plaza (corner of 44th Street and First Avenue)

in Manhattan, New York City.

All courtesies extended to the bearer to be able to access the venue 

will be greatly appreciated.
Please direct all inquiries about this access to Jillian Abballe, 1.212.973.1700 ext. 3126
Sincerely,

Liberato C. Bautista
Rev. Liberato Bautista

Assistant General Secretary for UN and International Affairs
The United Methodist Church—General Board of Church and Society
19 September 2014

